
UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE


ROOM 100 GARRETT CONFERENCE CENTER


SEPTEMBER 28, 2006
Chair Julie Shadoan called the meeting to order at 3:45 P.M.

Members present were:  Members absent were:  *Walter Collett, *John Dizgun, *Kate Hudepohl, *Jan Hunt-Shepherd, Joan Krenzin, *Katharine Pettit, Retta Poe, *Brian Reaka, *Julie Shadoan.  Alternates Present were:  Richard Weigel for Arvin Vos.  Members absent were: *Thad Crews ii, Freida Eggleton, Andrew Ernest, Sylvia Gaiko, *Melissa Hakman, *Rhonda Helm, Martha Houchin, Andrew McMichael, John Petersen, *Heather Pulliam, Robert Reber, Sherry Reid, Lawrence Snyder, *Carol Watwood.
* Indicates Voting Members
The minutes of March 28, 2006 were approved as presented.

REPORT FROM THE CHAIR
Chair Shadoan said this meeting was to elect officers for the 2006-2007 AY, and there would be no curricular business at today’s meeting.
NEW BUSINESS 

The floor was opened for nominations for Chair.  Jan Hung-Shepherd nominated Julie Shadoan.  There were no other nominations.  Julie Shadoan was unanimously elected to serve as Chair for the 2006-07 academic year.
Next the floor was opened for nominations for Vice Chair.  Bryan Reaka nominated Walter Collett.  There were no other nominations.  Walter Collett was unanimously elected to serve as Vice Chair for the 2006-07 academic year.

Lou Stahl White will continue to serve as Recorder.  Dr. Joan Krenzin will continue to serve as Parliamentarian.

The University Curriculum Committee meetings for the following year will be held in the Conference Room of Academic Affairs (2nd floor- room 239) Wetherby Administration Building.  Meeting dates. times, and proposal due dates will be posted on the UCC website http://www.wku.edu/ucc/
The meeting adjourned at 4:00  P.M.
Respectfully submitted,
______________________
___________________________
__________________________

Julie Shadoan, Chair

Richard Miller, AVPAA


Lou Stahl White, Recorder
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